APPROVED MINUTES OF THE VILLAGE OF UNIONVILLE COUNCIL PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING HELD ON MARCH 30, 2020

In light of the current Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the Monday, March 30, 2020 Budget Public Hearing of the Village of Unionville, special accommodations have been set in place for public and board member attendance via Zoom.

President Ralph Rasch called the Budget Public Hearing to order at 7:00 pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll Call: Jeff Anker-present, Vickie Balzer-present, John Katnik-present, Matt Prime-present, Ralph Rasch-present, Amber Schmidt-present, Dave VanHove-present, Treasurer Leila Rish-present, Clerk Jessica VanHove-present, Deputy Clerk Dottie Zube-present, DPW Assistant Brent Vermeersch-present, and Police Chief Bill Owens-present.

Public Comment: No questions or comments from the public.

Motion by Katnik, second by Balzer to Close Budget Hearing. Roll Call Vote: Jeff Anker, Vickie Balzer, John Katnik, Matt Prime, Ralph Rasch, Amber Schmidt, and Dave VanHove. 7 Yeas. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned: 7:05 pm Village Clerk Jessica VanHove